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27th May 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
CULTURAL CAPITAL DAY – TUESDAY 8TH JUNE 2021 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we will be hosting our next Cultural Capital Day in 
school on Tuesday 8th June.  Our focus country will be India and staff will be working 
together to create a fun and engaging day of learning for all pupils with the aim to 
develop their awareness and knowledge of another country and culture.  
 
We will be offering the pupils an exciting day which will include cricket, an Indian 
music, dance and yoga workshop, art, Indian food tasting and traditional Indian 
storytelling. Most importantly we will encourage all pupils to reflect upon what they 
have learnt about the country and its diverse culture and how India and Indian 
people have enriched our own society in the UK. 
 
Pupils will need to wear clothing suitable for taking part in sport and I would like to 
encourage pupils to wear all or one of the colours of the Indian national flag (orange, 
green and white). There will also be an Indian themed lunch available on the day, 
this will be chicken curry served with a samosa and onion bhaji.   
 
I hope that the day will be interesting for everyone and if you have any further 
questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Jenny Schmidschneider 
Art Teacher & Cultural Capital Day Co-ordinator 
jenny.schmidschneider@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 
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